
 

 
 
July 11, 2025 
 
To MacDermid Alpha – Alpha Brand Channel Partners 
 
 
We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding our production timelines for 
Alpha brand Chemical Products, which include soldering fluxes, thinners and cleaning 
chemistries.   Over the past couple of years, we have been experiencing increases in lead-times 
for raw materials used in these products.  This has been happening for a wide range of 
materials and from numerous suppliers and been seen more frequently in 2025. 
 
As a result, we have taken the decision to adjust our standard product lead times from 15 
Working days to 20 – 25 working days for these products, effective starting Monday July 28th. 
 
Please know that the decision to make this change was not made lightly. We are committed to 
maintaining the quality, consistency, and reliability you have come to expect from us. In light of 
some supply chain challenges, this adjustment will help us better manage production and 
ensure timely fulfillment of your orders. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued partnership. Our team is actively working on 
some supply chain initiatives to drive improvement in this area.  We do plan to reassess this 
decision in (90) days to see if we can revert back to, or closer to the prior lead-time. 
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding on this.  Please let us know if you have any 
questions.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kurt Graulich 
Senior Director of Sales - Americas  
Semiconductor & Assembly Solutions 
Kurt.Graulich@MacDermidAlpha.com  
M   +(908) 279-3471 

 
 
 
 
 
 


